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Do you need to perform 
a rapid antigen self-test 
at home? 

Healthcare workers may be 
required to perform a rapid 
antigen self-test at home  
to screen for COVID-19.   
Regular screening helps  
prevent transmission  
of COVID-19 through  
identification of cases of 
COVID-19 infection in  
people without symptoms. 

This short 10 minute module will  
help you learn how to: 

	– correctly perform a rapid antigen  
self-test at home

	– submit your rapid antigen test results 
via the NSW Health StaffTrakr app.

Course Code: 394572079

Search for Rapid antigen self-testing

Rapid antigen self-tests help 
prevent COVID-19 transmission. 
Complete your training now.


